
Submitter: Michael Mauro 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

Again we see the Oregon Legislature attempting to sidestep the US Constitution, 

Oregon Constitution, Federal and State Court decisions, the Supreme Court of the 

United States and the will of the American people they supposedly "represent". This 

bill is just a conglomeration of the separate failed previous attempts by the same 

agenda driven politicians to infringe upon the rights of Oregonians. Permit to 

purchase, discrimination of young adults based on age, egregious fee structures 

designed to openly hinder the ability of those least able to afford it and severely 

inconvenience all others, training requirements that are already addressed via long 

standing requirements, excessive wait times to both purchase and receive a firearm , 

an application system both cumbersome, invasive, and non-existent that requires an 

identifying number, and the creation of a database of purchasers with pertinent 

private information, the list goes on and on. How do you spell "INFRINGE" ? 

Along with scores of other Oregonians, I will stand against this by any means 

necessary to ensure an end to what has become an increasingly obvious attempt to 

further degrade our state.    


